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University of West Alabama

Julia Tutwiler Library

Lost and Found Policy



The Julia Tutwiler Library is not responsible for items left in the library.

When an item is found in the library, if the owner can be identified an email will be sent to the owner and a cc to the library faculty and staff.
A note should be placed on the item showing the date that the item was found and if an email was sent.

Small items such as jewelry, ID cards, cell phones, IPODs, MP3 players, flash drives and similar items should be placed in the locked drawer of the small filing cabinet near the front desk.  Student workers should not get the items out of this drawer.  Anyone claiming an item from this drawer should show ID and describe the item.  Persons claiming to own a cell phone should be able to tell us several people who are on the call list.  

Coats and other large items of clothing should be hung on the rack near the staff bathroom.    

All other items should be placed under the counter in the area marked “lost and found current semester.”  Items will be kept in this area for the duration of the current semester. Items will be moved to the area labeled, “lost and found last semester” near the sink in the staff work room.
At the end of each semester, the area next to the sink will be cleaned out.  Books should be sent to cataloging for consideration for selection as additions to our collection.  Items can be thrown away, placed on the discard shelves, or salvaged as judged appropriate by the librarian cleaning out the cabinet.  Items placed on the discard shelves should not have any identifying names, numbers, or addresses.
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